
Friday, 17 March 2023

APS Triathlon

On Wednesday we had a fantastic day for our first school triathlon in a few years. 

We also competed for the first time for points for our school ‘Houses’ and we were a 
very colourful bunch. We had the best weather conditions for the event and we all 
biked, ran and swam our hearts out! Our triathlon challenged us in many ways and 
next year we will apsire to achieve even more than we did this year.

It was so good to have our whanau here with us supporting, cheering and being at 
the varying stations to assist our tamariki to transition through each stage.  

‘Be you. Be Great! Kia tū koe. Kia tia!’ was shown by ‘every one’, ‘every where!’


Kia pai o te mahi. Good work!


 


 


 


Community Notices


PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE SCHOOL’S ACCEPTANCE OF ADVERTISING IN THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER DOES NOT 
CONSTITUTE APPROVAL AND/OR ENDORSEMENT FOR ANY PRODUCT OR ACTIVITY.



Tēnā koutou katoa,

Reading through this weeks newsletter I feel excited about all the learning 
opportunities our tamariki have experienced beyond the classroom, over 
the past two weeks. The Arts and  sport have featured highly and our 
tamariki have certainly engaged in every activity with enthusiasm and 
determination to do their best. Our first triathlon was a success with the 
added House compettion spurring our tamariki on to strive hard to earn 
‘House’ points.

‘Green house’, Kia Whakaute were the House winners for this event. Go 
green!


I wish to thank you all, our parents, caregivers and whānau for your 
unwavering support of our teachers and myself yesterday for our day of 
industrial action. The education profession had a very big presence at the 
church steps  in the morning and our school featured well, with our teachers 
standing proud in the crowd and in the media with Sy Baker being 
interviewed by Stuff and myself for Radio NZ. We care deeply about our 
school and our tamariki and we wish for the best working conditions for 
both principals and teachers, so that all tamariki achieve and thrive.  Thank 
you for being on this journey with us.


Have a great week ahead.

  

Ngā mihi nui,

Sonya

—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————-


2023 Weetbix Tryathlon - Team APS

On Sunday, 12 March Mr and Mrs Hockley set up our APS tent bright and early at 
Tahnunui to cheer on on our APS Competitors at the Weetbix Tryathlon. Well done to 
our team of 7 who went out and did their absolute best. We are so proud of you all.  
It was awesome you all arrived at school on Monday to show off your medals and 
participant tees to the rest of the school at assembly. Kia tū koe. Kia tia!


Things to Remember 

Assemblies are on Mondays & Fridays at 9.15am in the hall.


School phone/absence line: 03 548 7970 / text mobile 027 548 7970  


Term 1 2023 Dates:

Tuesday, 21 March 2023 @9.00am	 - Whole School Photographs

Wednesday, 22 March 2023	 	 - Nile Rua Sailing

Friday, 24 March 2023	 	 	 - Nile Tahi Sailing

Tuesday, 28 March 2023 		 	 - Interschool Swimming

Tuesday, 28 March 2023 @5.30pm	 - BOT Meeting

Friday, 31 March 2023 @9.00am - 2.30pm	- Whole School Beach Day at Tahunanui

Thursday, 6 April 2023	 	 	 - Last Day of Term 1

Friday, 7 April 2023	 	 	 - GOOD FRIDAY

Saturday, 8 April 2023	 	 	 - EASTER SATURDAY

Sunday, 9 April 2023	 	 	 - EASTER SUNDAY

Monday, 10 April 2023	 	 	 - EASTER MONDAY

Monday, 24 April 2023	 	 	 - TEACHER ONLY DAY School Closed to Students

Tuesday, 25 April 2023	 	 	 - ANZAC DAY (School Closed)

Wednesday, 26 April 2023	 	 - Term 2 Begins


Principal’s Pen



	 	 


	 

	 	 	 


	 	 


PB4L Focus - Friendships


 


Whole School Photographs this Tuesday, 21 March 2023	 

Please make sure your child/ren arrive at school on time 
so they do not miss out on being part of the class photo 

and looking their sharpest.	

Ben Brown visits the Nelson Library

All APS classes were very privileged to have met famous New 
Zealand Author and Poet Ben Browne at the public library last 
week. Ben writes childrens books and non fiction short stories 
with strong New Zealand nature themes.


COMMUNITY SPORTS

Friday afternoon Rippa Rugby at Tahunanui today - 17 March 2023

* APS Rockets vs St Jo’s Swordfish v TKKM ( 3 halves game), 4.00pm, Field 3A

* APS Thunder vs Tahunanui Tigers 4.00pm, Field 3B


Soccer Wednesday afternoons at Neale Park 

Draws sent home each Monday.

Pics from this weeks games.


‘ Tutus on Tour’

 Last Wednesday, many of our tamariki went to the Royal NZ Ballet performance of 
‘Tutus on Tour’. It was exciting to be sitting in the beautiful Theatre Royal. We loved 
seeing all the varying styles of dance and the commentary about the moves and 
meaning of it all. On Friday, we hosted Neve, one of the dancers at our school who 
taught some elegant classical and modern ballet moves to all our tamariki in indivdual 
class groups.

Auckland Point School Carpark & Early Collection

Whānau please be reminded the school car park is strictly only available for 

Auckland Point School Staff and Kindergarten.

 If the drop off / pick up parking on Haven Road is unavailable please park 
at the Trafalgar Centre and walk across the footbridge and road crossing 

with your child/ren. 

Should you need to collect your child/ren early or during the school day, for 
reasons such as medical appointment, please phone ahead to the school 

office so we can arrange to have your child sent over from their classrooms. 
Parents are not permitted to go directly to the classrooms and must sign in 

at the office when visiting. 

Collecting your child/ren from school before 2.45pm can be very disruptive 

for their class teacher and your child’s learning without prior notice.



BE YOU. BE GREAT! AWARDS

Term 1, Week 6


Trafalgar Room

Noah Dillon: For your hard mahi when completing our rainbow fish. 

Aaryav Shrestha: For participating in classroom activities to the best of your 
ability.  


St. Vincent Tahi Room

Scarlett Berkett: For being responsible on our trips to the ballet and library.

Hakaraia Hemi: For his awesome ‘Try-athalon’ bike training.


St. Vincent Rua Room

Cleo Costelloe-Baptista: For participating in all class activities and taking pride in 
your work.

Jack Alhourani: For having a positive attitude towards all learning tasks.


Nile Tahi Room

Sawyer Coleman-Day: For being more engaged in completing learning tasks in 
the given timeframes. 

Felix Westmilton: For using a thesaurus to learn synonyms of words from his 
weekly text. 

Nile Rua Room

Melika Cooper-Campbell: For participating in all class activities with a positive 
attitude.

Antony Young-Collins: Excellent effort and achievement when reading. 
Awesome effort.

Fair Play:

Ember van Boxel: For showing leadership by helping Mrs Hockley at Breakfast 
Club.

Leading Light:

Evan Lewis: For showing leadership by helping Mrs Hockley at Breakfast Club. 

BE YOU. BE GREAT! AWARDS

Term 1, Week 7


Trafalgar Room

Maylar Clarke: For your encouragement towards others during our APS 
TRYathlon. Tino pai! 

Occy Mulholland: For participating in our APS TRyathlon. Autaia Koe!

St. Vincent Tahi Room

Kara Calder: For her great perseverance on her bike during the Tryathlon.

Jaxx Scott King: For his awesome Tryathlon spirit of having fun and participating.


St. Vincent Rua Room

Kaiden Simpson: For participating in our APS TRYathlon. Ka rawe!

Corey Brens: For his positive spirit and participation in the APS Tryathlon.

Nile Tahi Room

Eddie Dempsey: For having a great attitude and completing the APS TRYathlon. 

Lucca Eastman: For having a great attitude and completing the APS TRYathlon. 

Nile Rua Room

Te Hoiere Hemi: For a detailed and informative ideas on your Marine Reserve 
report.

 Amelia Ashton: For a rocking outfit and attitude during our APS TRYathlon. 

Fair Play:

Tadgh Trayes-Hobbs: For being a caring and supportive friend for Linkin when he 
was feeling really unwell. You looked after him and made him feel better.

Ka rawe!

Leading Light: 

Mele Manuouiha: For caring for her classmates with Aroha and mana. What a 
wonderful friend.



